
DLT Meeting   ​September 25, 2017                ​Barberton Middle School 
 
Members Present: Wilma Benedict, Jeff Ramnytz, Shelly Habegger, Jason Ondrus, Cathy 
Brescilli, Elissa Young, Becky Kananian, Kenneth Lasky, Cathy Svenson, Lori Reilly, Leslie 
Soltis, Beth Thomas, Brenda Wiles, Brittany Fox, Henry Muren, Matt Saunders, Doug Cook, 
Brittany LaCroix, Jessica Starcher, Noreen Ulrick, Annette Wesolowski, Kim Wuescher, Joanne 
Garabito, Deanna Stein, Phil Hodanbosi, Mike Andric, Jeremy Travis, Perry Owens, Anthony 
Herman, Lisa Mitchell, Lori Manning 
 
Dr. Habegger spoke about the Report Card 
 

● Indicators - Discussed similar districts and how we compared to them. Congratulations to 
to improving in 18 out of 23.  

● Value added - Scores come out in mid-October.  We are showing improvement but not 
enough.  Language Arts would have had a C and Math showed improvement in every 
grade. 

● Gap Closing - Shelly explained subgroups and how they come up with the #’s we 
receive.  This is where we get our 5 step process. 

● Prep for next meeting.  Spend ½ hour looking at your building’s report card.  Pick an 
area and contact Shelly with questions or comments for the next mtg.  

● Dr. Habegger explained what teachers will be doing on PD day with matching standards 
to the question, highlight critical standards and put on a grid.  

 
Dr. Habegger spoke about research that shows 85% of standards is vocabulary.  On Friday 
Annette Wesolowski & Brittany LaCroix will do a presentation and work with teachers on 
cleaning up the vocabulary lists.  
 
Building Principal Report 
 

● BHS - Henry reported BLT’s focus on content with an emphasis on vocabulary.  Using 
words on announcements, one teacher using flash cards. 

● BMS - Mike reported BLT’s reviewed the webinar on BLT to strengthen the TBT’s. 
Vocabulary - Waiting till Friday to decide how to roll out and track.  Lot’s of ideas - 
announcements, word wall, flash cards.  Math - Starting a new program Math Facts in a 
Flash. 

● BEW - Brenda reported BLT’s looking at doing building words.  BLT’s took to grade level. 
Doing word of the week on announcements, put words up on the wall in the cafeteria. 
Math - Time test Tuesday - doing grid sheet to track.  

● BEE - Ken reported BLT’s watched webinar on BLT supporting TBT’s.  Math - Time Test 
Tuesday.  Specials doing vocabulary with each grade level. 

 
Next meeting will be on 10-30-17 from 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the Barberton Middle School. 
 



 
 
 


